
Welcome to Grade 5!
Miss Seeman 

2023-2024



About Me

Hello!  My name is Miss Seeman 
and this is my seventh year at 
IPES.  Some of my favorite things 
are dogs, elephants, reading at 
the beach, and growing 
pineapples.  I look forward to 
learning with you all this year!  Contact Information 

School Phone: (808)499-6500 ext. 264 
Email:  sseeman@ipes.k12.hi.us 

Class Dojo: Ms. Seeman’s Class 2023-2024
Scan the QR Code to join our class. 
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Our Classroom    Room#FB4
Our room is a work in progress.  I also 
like to rearrange to fit our needs.  

I haven’t seen 
any geckos yet.  
That doesn’t 
mean Mo and 
Monique aren’t 
eating bugs.

While the geckos get to eat in 
the classroom, we will not.  We 
will also be taking any drinks 
outside.  This prevents any 
spills from leading to bugs 
learning how to take over the 
world.

One of the longest 

walks to lunch! 

Great view of the Art 

and Music rooms!



★ Label your things!  Every single one 
of them.  

★ Grade 5 is using college ruled paper 
NOT notebooks. 

★ The drinking fountains are still 
turned off.  Bring a water bottle. 

★ Replenish supplies as needed 
throughout the school year.  
○ This will definitely include 

pencils and erasers.

Supplies

https://www.iroquois.k12.hi.us/ourpages/auto/2021/4/26/50173281/2023-2024%20%20Supply%20List%20Grades%201-6.pdf?rnd=1687987857323
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Grade 5 will have some more 
learning opportunities once 
scheduling is finalized.  



Drop Off and Pick Up Procedures
• Students may walk/ride bike to school or be dropped off by vehicle.  

• Students eating breakfast may arrive on campus at 7:00am.

• All other students should should arrive on campus no earlier than 7:40am.

• Students walking to school with parents will be dropped off at the gate.  
Students who need help will be assisted by IPES Staff.

• Parents dropping students off from their vehicle must follow directions given 
by staff.  Please have the school-issued placard visible for pick-up.

• School ends at 2:00pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday ,and Friday.  Wednesday 
dismissal is at 1:10pm.



COVID-19 News and Updates
● Masks are no longer required on campus. Students may continue to wear 

them as they feel comfortable.

● Students should not come to school when sick. Please keep your child home 

until they have been fever, vomiting, or diarrhea free without the use of 

medication for 24 hours.



Questions?

If you have a question for your child’s teacher, 
please reach out via email or Class Dojo.


